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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
by Richard Girard

Summer is here and things are very hot in Phoenix, so 
it must be time to head for the mountains and go camping! 
Jan and I just returned from a 3 week trip to the 
International Rally in Gillette, Wyoming, but we are 
always ready to go! A lot of interesting things happened in 
Gillette, but that is all in another article.

We will be hitting 
the road the first week 
in August to attend the 
Rocky Mountain 
Vintage Airstream 
Club (RMVAC) Rally in 
Salida, Colorado. We 
have been to the 
RMVAC before - it is a 
great rally and we are 
really looking forward 
to it!

In October we will be headed to the 4th FCU Balloon 
Fiesta Rally in Albuquerque, New Mexico, which has 
always been one of the largest rallies that we hold. We will 
then be headed directly from the Balloon Fiesta to the 
Region 11 Rally in Gallup, New Mexico. That rally will be 
held at Red Rock Park from October 6th to the 11th. Even if 
you are not going to the Balloon Fiesta, Gallup is centrally 
located to most of our members, so please attend if you can. I 
would love to see a large turnout from our unit at the Region 
11 Rally this year!

There are plenty of opportunities to go camping in the 
next few months and I hope to see each and every one of you 
around the campfire!
- Richard
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53RD WBCCI INTERNATIONAL RALLY
by Richard Girard

On the morning of the 17th of 
June, Jan and I hit the road to Gillette, 
Wyoming to attend the 53rd WBCCI 
International Rally. Three and a half 
days later we arrived at Cam-Plex rally 
site. After spending a night in the “Bull 
Pen”, we were parked in the Vintage 
Section of the largest campground I 
have ever seen - it eventually was filled 
with over 600 Airstreams. All the sites 

were on grass with full hookups, and it was truly a City of Aluminum!

There were two other locations for parking, which brought the total number of Airstreams 
to well over 700. We attended several social events and a training session before the rally 
officially began, and even got to spend a day at Devils Tower National Monument.

Once the rally began there were meetings, seminars, shopping at the vendor area, 
and nightly entertainment to keep us busy. As your President, I carried the Unit Flag in the 
opening ceremony, and represented the FCU at the annual Delegates Meeting. I was also 
the presenter at a seminar where I demonstrated how to use the Internet to promote rallies 
and communicate with members.
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At the Region Luncheon I was supposed 
to be installed as the Region 11 2nd Vice 
President, but because of the resignation of 
the current 2nd VP, Will Sander, I was installed 
as the Region 11 1st VP by the 2009/2010 
International Secretary Anne Werth (who is 
also a member of the New Mexico Unit). As an 
incoming Regional Officer, I attended the IBT 
Seminar and the IBT Meeting. One very 
positive thing that came out of the IBT 
Meeting is that the club has a balanced 
budget for the next fiscal year. Also, a brand 
new unit in Northern Ohio was approved, so 
4CU is no longer the newest unit in the club!

On the second of July we left the rally a 
couple of days early; I had to get back to my 
job in Phoenix after the 4th. But we truly hated 
to leave! In the almost 3 weeks that we were 
gone, we made many new friends and visited 
several new places. It was a great trip!

Next year we will be traveling to De 
Quoin, Illinois to attend the 54th International 
Rally - why not make plans to attend; we’d 
love to see you there!
  - Richard

FOURCORNERS.WBCCI.NET
Check out our official Web site for the most recent info on rallies, Unit news, posting 

your rally photos, contact info for officers and committee chairs, and lots more!
If you have any ideas or suggestions for the Web site, please get in touch with our 

Webmaster, Jim Carnevale at jimc@his.com
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BUILDING THE SLATE OF OFFICERS FOR 2011
by Terry Rich

The Nominating Committee is in the process of forming a slate of officers for the Four 
Corners Unit of New Mexico for 2011.

• Louis Hall, currently 1st Vice President, has agreed to be on the slate for the 
position of President.

• Howard Efner, currently Treasurer, has agreed to be on the slate for the position of 
Treasurer.

• Several existing officers have agreed to be on the slate for Trustee positions. (The 
Unit is required to have a minimum of 2 Trustees, but may have more.)

This is an opportunity for interested parties to step up and serve the Unit and to be 
more involved in its development and direction. If you are interested in serving in one of 
these capacities, or if you would like to be placed on the ballot for an existing board 
position, please contact a member of the Nominating Committee at the email addresses 
below no later than 1 August, 2010. Once a slate is completed, we will present the slate of 
officers to the members and the election of 2011 officers will be held.

Please note that the unit handles most of its business online, but participation 
at rallies is also preferred.

So that you are aware of what the responsibility of each position entails, following is 
Article V of the Four Corners Unit of New Mexico’s By-Laws, which lays out those duties:

ARTICLE V
DUTIES OF OFFICERS
Sec. 1 The President shall:

• Preside at all meetings of the Unit and Executive Board.
• Enforce the Constitution and Bylaws.
• Appoint all standing committees
• Have such powers and duties as normally pertain to the principal executive officer.

Sec. 2 The 1st Vice President shall:
• Attend all business meetings of the Unit and the Executive Board.
• Shall assist the President.
• Assume the duties of the President in the President's absence. 

Sec. 3 The 2nd Vice President shall:
• Attend all business meetings of the unit and the Executive Board.
• Assist the President and the First Vice President.
• Assume the duties of the First Vice President in the absence of said officer.
• Assume the duties of the President in the case of the absence of the President and 

the First Vice President.
• Perform the duties as assigned by the Executive Board.

Sec. 4 The Corresponding Secretary shall:
• Issue notices of all meetings of the Unit and the Executive Board as prescribed in 

Article VI, Sections 1 and 2 and Article VIII, Section 2 of the Constitution and 
ARTICLE XI, Sec.1 of the Bylaws.

• Prepare an agenda of pending business for use by the presiding officer at each 

We are seeking members to be on the slate for the positions of
◊ 1st Vice President
◊ 2nd Vice President
◊ Corresponding/Recording Secretary (a combined position)
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meeting.
• Coordinate with the Treasurer to maintain an accurate roster of paid-up members of 

the Unit.
(Ed. Note: In addition, the Corresponding Secretary communicates rally details 
to the Blue Beret magazine, and assists with national, regional, and unit 
elections.)

Sec. 5 The Recording Secretary shall:
• Record and preserve the minutes of all official meetings of the Unit and the Executive 

Board, and mail copies to the members of the Executive Board not more than fifteen 
days following each meeting.

• Record the attendance of the officers at each meeting and advise the presiding officer 
if a quorum is present.

Sec. 6 The Treasurer shall:
• Maintain the financial records of the Unit and receive all monies, as prescribed in 

International Bylaws, Article IV, Sec. 11A, and promptly deposit them in the bank 
previously chosen by the Executive Board.

• Notify members of expiration of dues, issue receipts for dues paid, and maintain an 
up-to-date roster of paid-up members. Changes to this roster shall be shared with 
the Corresponding Secretary, the Newsletter Editor, and the Membership Chairman. 
In addition, the Membership Chairman shall be notified of all members who have not 
paid their dues by October 15th in order that the membership chairman might assist 
the Treasurer in contacting those members to collect their dues prior to November 
1st.

• Submit a full written report of finances to the Executive Board at each meeting. Each 
year the books and accounts will be audited by a committee selected by the incoming 
President. Before retirement, all books, monies and property of the Unit shall be 
delivered promptly to the incoming Treasurer.

Sec. 7 The duties of the Trustees (or Directors) shall be: 
• To attend all meetings of the Unit and the Executive Board.
• To accept special assignments as directed by the President. Additional duties may be 

to chair or be members of committees.

If you have any questions, or wish to serve in an Officer position, please 
contact one of the Nominating committee members before August 1, 2010!

2011 4CU Nominating Committee:
Linda Lawson (lawson@xwinds.com)

Terry Rich (Terry@TBRich.com)
Richard Girard (rgirard5@cox.net)
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4CU MEMBER NEWS
IN MEMORIUM

Our sincere condolences go out to Ron Gilson & Mark 
Huner. Their dog, “Cody”, passed away at the age of 11 on 
June 10, 2010. . . .
. . . .Our thoughts are with Sandy Dickinson. She writes: 
“As some of you know I returned to my home in SLC, UT 
after 5 years of traveling 
in our Airstream. I 
wanted to write this 
note at New Year’s to 
thank the new 

relationships of the 4CU for all the lessons and gifts of 
life I had received and how supportive you have been 
even though you didn't know it. One never knows who we 
help by the actions we take or the words we share. I 
recently experienced the loss of my dog TASHA, age 14.5. 
I never realized how painful and devastating this could 
feel. I wrote this while visiting my mother who has not 
been well ... and has since passed away. She was 96 and 
we spent 2 lovely days together last weekend. Even with 
these present experiences I wanted to thank the 4CU and 
know with all my heart I am forever grateful and blessed 
by our meetings.  My other dog Cody now sits near a 
statue in our garden because he misses his sister ... and 
this is the spot where the two of them hung out. In time 
we will know our next direction. Until then, many 
blessings to you all. Much love and a huge hug, 
Sandy Dickinson & Cody”

CAMPGROUND HOSTS
4CU Members Jim and Min Dodds are escaping from the summer heat by serving as BLM 
campground hosts up on the Mogollon Rim in Arizona. At the 7,600 foot elevation of the 
Mogollon Campground, the days and nights are cool and pleasant! Stop by and camp with 
them if you’re in the area!

http://www.camparizona.com/Campsites/PaysonCampsites/Mogollon.htm
Directions: From Payson, head east on S. R. 260 until you reach the top of the Mogollon 
Rim and hang a left on F. R. 300 (Rim Road). travel 4 miles on Rim Road to the 
campgrounds (you will just have passed the entrance to Woods Canyon).

COLORADO ON THE 4TH
Mike & Tracy Bertch sent this update: “...we had an unofficial rally in Silverton over the 
4th...Howard & Carolyn and Steve & Reg parked in the adjoining driveway and yard to sit 
back and watch the fireworks...too much food and friendship occurred, as is wont to 
happen at such things...I'm working on a space-reserved area for next year...possibly 
boondock, possibly pay-spaces with hook-ups...I would aim for the boondocks, as the rent 
would be cheaper, and the space is just 'space' until the vacant lots sell...our little burg 
swells to about 12-15K folks (from 550) for the display, and camping is non-existent during 
that time...no real organization, just a place to anchor and one street to cross to be in our 
yard...”
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AIRSTREAM WEDDING BELLS!
Congratulations! Art Flynn was married to 
Margaret (Maggie) in their 1977 Airstream 
Sovereign on May 21st in front of their home 
with 12 friends witnessing. Art is now in Abu 
Dhabi, United Arab Emirates, thru May 2011; 
Maggie will be joining him there shortly!
Here’s how Art describes the event: “Maggie 
and I were engaged for about 6 months when 
an overseas assignment came up for me in May 
- things really started happening quickly for us 
before I left for the Middle East. We boondocked 
in the Jemez Mountains for several days as 
sort of a "last hoo-rah" with our AS the week 
before my departure. So, over coffee on a 
Thursday morning, we decided to go back to 

ABQ that day and plan an Airstream Wedding on Friday afternoon. Maggie had previously 
invited our neighbors over for a routine Friday afternoon "martini and hors devours" in the 
AS - so nothing changed except when they showed up, we surprised them all with a full-
blown wedding. Very fun! Their reactions were unforgettable.”

MEMBERSHIP NOTES (21Apr10 – 29Jun10)
BY TERRY RICH
OUR NUMBERS
We are pleased to welcome Pat & Babs Cahalan as new 4CUnit Affiliate Members … those 
attending the Joint AZ Unit/4CUnit Rally at Roosevelt Lake met them. They are members of 
the Arizona Unit and live in Maricopa, AZ. We look forward to building many good 
memories around the campfire with you!
    We bid Frank McCormick from Rio Rancho, NM farewell and happy trails … he has sold 
his Airstream, but is still RVing. See you down the road, Frank!
    As of this writing the 4CUnit has 79 Members, 53 Affiliates (members of other WBCCI 
units who also want to be part of the 4CU)…and 1 Honorary for a total of 133 total 
members.
IT’S TIME TO RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIPS FOR 2011!
It's that time of year when we ask members to renew their memberships for the next 
calendar year ... 2011.
Why this early for 2011?
Even though your current 2010 membership runs through Dec. 31, 2010, we begin 
renewals this time of the year for the next calendar year so that we can have members' 
information to the International Office by November 2010 … to get everyone's name in the 
International Directory which is published January 2011. Starting early gives everyone 
ample time to get their dues in. If you pay your dues later than early October, your name 
and WBCCI number may not appear in the 2011 International Directory.
What about new members?
We have closed the 2010 membership roster and new members joining at this point forward 
will be joining for the 2011 calendar year ... and getting the balance of 2010 as a bonus. 
Their official year of joining will be 2011. So if you know of anyone who is interested in 
joining us, please print out an extra application and pass it along to them...the time is 
right! (Remember, you are all members of the Membership Committee!)
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How do I renew?
You will find the 2011 Membership Application on page 13 of this newsletter. Please print 
the Application, complete it, and send it along with your dues to Howard Efner, Treasurer. 
His address is on the application. The dues for 2011 are $65 for International plus $1 for 
the 4CU for a total of $66. Please make your check payable to the Four Corners Unit/
WBCCI. NOTE: If you would like to receive a receipt for your dues, please check the box on 
the application requesting a receipt and include a Self-Addressed Stamped Envelope 
(SASE).
What about Affiliate Members?
Affiliate Members may (1) renew your Affiliate Membership status by completing the form 
and submitting the 4CUnit dues of just $1, or (2) transfer your Full Membership from your 
original Unit to the 4CUnit. In the latter case, complete the appropriate parts of the 
application and submit the International Dues of $65 plus the 4CUnit dues of $1 for total 
of $66. We will notify International of your transfer to the 4CUnit. We would welcome you 
as a regular member!
Questions?
If you have any questions, please contact Terry Rich, Membership Chair, at

 Terry@TBRich.com
We look forward to yet another great year in the Four Corners Unit with old friends and 
new, good times, great rallies and memorable gatherings around the 4CU campfire.
Happy trails! - Terry

4CU COOKBOOK - CALLING ALL CHEFS!
Please Contribute Your Camping / Potluck Favorites!

Calling all you talented 4CU cooks! Jan Girard is still 
collecting recipes to include in the upcoming 4CU Cookbook! 
If you haven’t submitted one of your favorite camping recipes 
yet, please send it in to Jan today! If you are reading this 
Newsletter and are NOT the cook in the family, LET THE CHEF 

OF THE HOUSE KNOW ABOUT THIS PROJECT by forwarding 
this article, or the entire Newsletter on to them! Jan still 
needs about 100 more recipes to complete the book; we need 
to help her out and get those recipes sent in!

The focus of the book will be on meals prepared in 
your Airstream, of course! Any dishes you may have served 
at one of the 4CU rally potlucks or Happy Hours would be 
great (and please be sure to mention what rally it was served 

at), or just any quick & easy recipe you may have that would be suitable for preparing and 
serving while camping out or picnic-ing!
The planned categories for the cookbook are:

Appetizers Breads & Rolls
Soups & Salads Desserts
Vegetables & Side Dishes Dutch Oven Recipes
Main Dishes This & That (rubs, home remedies, & trailering tips)

All submissions used in the book will credit the contributor! If you’ve already sent a 
recipe to Jan, consider sending her another one! If you haven’t sent one yet, please do it 
today! Send to: Jan Girard at jangirard@cox.net
Thank you, thank you, thank you! - Jan
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UPCOMING RALLIES

September 16 - 20
September in the Pines Rally at Heron Lake, New Mexico

Come join Anthony and Tamara at Heron Lake 
State Park (near Los Ojos) for the 2nd annual September 
in the Pines Rally. The Rally is set for September 16-20, 
with the 20th being departure day for most of us. 
Anthony and I have selected the Ponderosa Camp area 
at Heron Lake (see link to map below). This area is a dry 
camp area, but is next to the lake, and has a great 
community feel to it. It is next to the boat ramp, making 
it easy for those who bring kayaks or canoes. There are 
kayaks and boats for rent at the lake as well.

We will need folks to bring along some tables and 
some easy-ups for the festivities. We are planning on an 

outdoor movie night or two, a Saturday night dance, Chili Cook-off, a taco bar potluck, and 
the left over pot-luck dinners. Anthony and I will be doing a breakfast burrito breakfast on 
Saturday morning, and will have coffee going every morning.

I have included a few Web links for more information on the area and its many 
attractions. The Ponderosa Camp area has room for approximately 25-30 Airstreams and 
has toilet facilities. The showers are close by in the Salmon Run camp area. We have a 
centrally located area selected for the tables and easy-ups. If anyone has additional ideas 
for this rally, let us know. I will post the agenda on Airforums as soon as we arrange for the 
band, which will play Northern New Mexico music.
The weather in September is great - warm during the day, and cool at night. We look 
forward to seeing as many 4CU’ers as possible! - Anthony & Tamara Rodriguez

http://windsourceii.blogspot.com/2008/09/heron-lake.html
http://4.bp.blogspot.com/__jN4a5X8PZw/SNcCjnE8QiI/AAAAAAAADXs/j1zVSFM9YTY/s1600-h/Heron
+Lake.jpg
http://bucc18.blogspot.com/2007/07/heron-lake-venue-guide-july-17-2007.html
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/PRD/heron.htm
http://ospreyfest.com/
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/PRD/heronphototour.htm
http://www.cumbrestoltec.com/
http://www.chama.com/
http://500nations.com/casinos/nmApacheNugget.asp
http://www.tripadvisor.com/AllLocations-g46978-c2-Attractions-Chama_New_Mexico.html

July 22 - 25
Route 66 Rally
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Arizona State Parks Update
Good news! 23 Arizona State Parks will stay open! The Arizona State Parks Board 

voted on May 19 to keep five more State Parks from closing on June 3 by directing 
Executive Director Renee Bahl to sign unique management and financial agreements with 
rural communities to keep each one open.

"The State Parks Board, a volunteer group of seven members, has voted in the last 
three months to negotiate with counties, cities and parks friends groups to fund a total of 
23 State Parks to be open into the next fiscal year. The real key now is that we need every 
Arizonan to use their State Parks as often as possible," said Bahl. "We want the public to 
know that the Board and staff are focusing on keeping State Parks open because the fiscal 
impact and loss of jobs from closed parks would be devastating to these rural towns and we 
believe every Arizonan deserves a robust State Park system."

Here are some of the highlights of the community efforts: Bashas' Family of Stores 
(130) raised $20,000, Dasani Water raised $5,000 for recycling programs, Apache Junction 
businesses raised $26,000 (Lost Dutchman), Tubac Historical Society raised $35,000 
(Tubac Presidio), Friends of Tonto raised $8,000 (Tonto Nat. Bridge), Wickenburg/Salome 
raised $30,000 (Alamo), Riordan Action Alliance raised $40,000 (Riordan Mansion), the 
City of Eloy has raised $20,000 (Picacho Peak), Benefactors of Red Rock State Park have 
raised $60,000, Friends of Oracle State Park have raised $50,000 and Yuma raised 
$70,000 (Territorial Prison). The Arizona Game and Fish Department helped Graham 
County rescue Roper Lake State Park and Apache County will keep Lyman Lake open this 
summer. Arizona Highways Magazine has already sold more than 100 magazine 
subscriptions to support State Parks and the increased tourism these subscriptions will 
generate will help increase park revenues.

Please call ahead to find out the latest information about the State Parks by calling 
(602) 542-4174 (outside of the Phoenix metro area call toll-free (800) 285-3703) or visit

AZStateParks.com

If you have comments, ideas, articles, member news, and/or photos for 
the 4CU Newsletter, please contact the editor at lawson@xwinds.com

Many thanks to the following contributors; they made this issue possible!
Brad Norgaard (Immediate Past Newsletter Editor),

Richard Girard, Terry Rich, Mike Bertch, Art & Maggie Flynn, Sandy Dickinson,
Anthony & Tamara Rodriguez, Jim Carnevale

October 1 - 5
2010 Albuquerque

Balloon Fiesta
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Upcoming 4CU Rallies

When

July 22-26 
2010

Sept 16-20
2010

Oct 1-5,
2010

Oct 6-11,
2010

Oct 15-17,
2010

Nov 2010

Dec 
31,2010-

Jan 3, 2011

What

Route 66 Rally

September
in the Pines

Balloon Fiesta 
Rally

Region 11 
Rally

Pumkin 
Chunkin Rally

(w/ New 
Mexico Unit)

Thanksgiving 
in Quartzsite

4th Annual 
New Year’s 

Rally

Where

Across New Mexico 
on Historic Route 66  

Heron Lake SP,
Los Ojos, New Mexico

Balloon Fiesta Park,
Albuquerque,
New Mexico

Red Rock Park
Gallup, New Mexico

Estancia,
New Mexico

BLM Land,
Quartzsite, Arizona

Picacho Peak SP,
near Eloy, AZ

Host(s)

Ken 
Johansen

Anthony & 
Tamara 

Rodriguez

Ken 
Johansen

Region 11

Marshall Hall

Mike & Tracy 
Bertch

Louis & 
Sergio,

Ken & Linda

Contact

fourcornersunit
@hotmail.com

arodriguez60
@yahoo.com

fourcornersunit
@hotmail.com

Sue McDowell
artiensue1642
@gmail.com

marshall.hall50
@gmail.com

scrapirony
@frontier.net

lhall15690
@aol.com
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PERSONAL INFORMATION

MEMBERSHIP TYPE

AIRSTREAM INFORMATION

MAIL APPLICATION

NEW 4CU MEMBER . $66 ANNUAL DUES ($65 WBCCI DUES + $1 4CU DUES)
RENEWING 4CU MEMBER . $66 ANNUAL DUES ($65 WBCCI DUES + $1 4CU DUES) . WBCCI NUMBER____________________________

TRANSFERRING MEMBER . $66 ANNUAL DUES . FROM (UNIT NAME)___________________________________________________ 

REGION__________ UNIT NUMBER_________ WBCCI NUMBER_______________

AFFILIATE MEMBER . $1 ANNUAL DUES . HOME UNIT NAME_____________________________________________________________       

REGION__________  UNIT NUMBER_________ WBCCI NUMBER_____ __________

_________________ | _____________________________________________ | _________________________
YEAR MODEL LENGTH IN FEET (BUMPER TO BALL)

__________________________________________________________________________________________
SERIAL NUMBER

SEND YOUR COMPLETED APPLICATION ALONG WITH YOUR CHECK MADE PAYABLE TO FOUR CORNERS UNIT TO:

HOWARD EFNER, TREASURER RECEIPT Requested QUESTIONS?
30 CAMINO CABALLOS SPUR I have enclosed a SASE. CONTACT TERRY RICH, 4CU MEMBERSHIP CHAIR
LAMY, NEW MEXICO 87540 PHONE 520.748.0696 . EMAIL TERRY@TBRICH.COM

FOUR CORNERS UNIT USE ONLY: _______________ | ________________ | ________________ | ________________
AMOUNT  RECEIVED DATE RECEIVED DATE RECORDED BY

FOUR CORNERS UNIT OF NEW MEXICO
WALLY BYAM CARAVAN CLUB INTERNATIONAL
REGION 11 . UNIT 004 . FOURCORNERS.WBCCI.NET

2 0 1 1  M E M B E R S H I P  A P P L I C A T I O N

________________________________________________________________________ | ________________
NAME(S) TODAY’S DATE

__________________________________________________________________________________________
CHILDREN

_________________________________________ | ____________________ | _____ | ___________ | _______
ADDRESS CITY STATE            ZIP                                     COUNTRY

_________________________________________ | _______________________________________________
TELEPHONE EMAIL

_________________________________________ | _______________________________________________
YOUR NAME ON WBCCI FORUM (IF A MEMBER) YOUR NAME ON AIRFORUMS.COM (IF A MEMBER)

ARIZONA NEW MEXICO

COLORADOUTAH


